270 South 15th Street
Canon City, CO 81212
(719) 275-6894 fax (719)275-2131
www.coloradoquarries.com
nicole@coloradoquarries.com

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety c/o Tim Cazier 1001 E 62nd Ave, Room 215 Denver, CO 80216

Re: Marrs Memorial, Permit# M-1977-168

April 17, 2023

Dear Mr Cazier:

Please let this letter serve as notification of our intent to re open the Marrs Memorial pit. Mining will be intermittent. We do not plan to ask for another Temporary Cessation at this time. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you

Nicole Martin

Colorado Quarries Inc